NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION 2912-2020
FOR WRITTEN REPLY


[bookmark: _GoBack]INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO: NO 50-2020, DATE OF PUBLICATION 27 NOVEMBER 2020: 
“Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture: 
(1). 	With reference to the communication between the Federation of International Football Associations (FIFA) and the Government regarding the Republic’s 	undertaking to give the Caribbean $10 million and that FIFA should pay the amount on behalf of the SA Government, including the letter from Dr M Oliphant on 4 March 2008 (details furnished) and the confirmation of the payments by the former Minister, MrFikileMbalula, that the SA Football Association (SAFA) 	paid the $10 million (details furnished), who in SAFA authorised such a 	payment;
(2).	whether the payment was deducted from the proceeds from World Cup 2010; if 	not, why not; if so, (a) how was the specified amount calculated and (b) what are the further relevant details;
(3). 	whether there are any documents that were signed by the recipient as documentary proof of receipt of payment from SAFA; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?	NW3737E	
REPLY
1)(2) and (3) The Department is further consulting to get more information on this matter.
However, the South African Football Association (SAFA) when consulted indicated that the 2010 FIFA World Cup was an event that was fully funded by FIFA.  SAFA indicated that they will send the questions to FIFA for a response.  
In addition, they indicated that the 2010 FIFA World Cup operations were closed in 9 years ago in 2011.
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4 March 2008 SOUTH

AFRICAN
FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

Mr Jerome Vaicke

General Secretary First National Bank Stadiwn

Federation Internationale de Football Association NASREC

FIFA-Strasse 20 PO Box m;m

S B T
elephone: (011) 494-3522

Switzerland Fax: (011) 494-3447

www safa net
Dear Mr Valcke

USS 10 MILLION PROMISED BY THE SOUTH AFRICAN GOVERNMENT FOR THE DIASPORA
LEGACY PROGRAMME

In view of the decision by the South African Government that an amount of US$ 10 million be paid to the
2010 FIFA World Cup Organising Committee South Africa, the South African Football Association
requests that FIFA withholds an amount of US$ 10 million from the Organising Committee’s future
operalional budget funding and thereafter advances the amount withheld to the Diaspora Legacy

Programme.

In addition, SAFA requests that the Diaspora Legacy Programme be administered and implemented
directly by the President of CONCACAF who shall act as a fiduciary of the Fund,

SAFA therefore confirms that:

1 FIFA shall withhold USS$ 10 million from the Organising Committee’s future operational budget
funding in order to finance the Diaspora Legacy Programme, thereby reducing the Organising
Committee’s overall budget from US$ 423 million to US$ 413 million.

2. The Diaspora Legacy Programme shall be administered and implemented directly by the
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10 million.

Yours faithfully

e
PRESIDENT







